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I am wanting to oppose HB3838. It has been difficult to keep up with staffing 

demands as we are unable to offer rates and services other bigger facilities do. The 

goal is to provide a homelike environment to encourage and assist independence, 

this new bill will make it difficult to provide that level of care and create an ever bigger 

financial strain 


